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 III. News on Electronic Course Assessment Implementation Committee (ECAI) 
 Andrea reported that faculty are already being contacted but there was a problem that 
Sally Skrip had to work to resolve with Blue and OIT, therefore the electronic Unit Criteria Committee to address the fact that some UAF unit criteria have specific 
numerical course evaluation values in their list of requirements that will need to be 
adjusted. Franz commented that revisiting unit criteria for P and T results in a much needed discussion on exactly what defines a good teacher. 
 IV. Upcoming activities of the UAF Office of Faculty Development (report from Joy) 
 Joy reported that her session on eXplorance Blue with Andrea Ferrante and Sally Skrip 
went really well, as did the two training sessions on Faculty 180. She organized a session on graduate advising with Mike Castellini that had four attendees. Joy is inviting a group 
up from the Anchorage Faculty Development Office in the spring to talk about bullying. They have filmed some skits and are selling copies of the videos. 
 Joy attended the POD Conference in San Francisco and organized two panels there: How do you become a Faculty Developer, and a global panel on Faculty Development. She will have funding next year to take someone along with her. C.P. commented that he went and found it very helpful – particularly with electronic evaluation. The POD Conference invariably occurs at the end of October or beginning of November. 
 V. Upcoming activities by UAF eLearning & Distance Education 
 Chris Lott was unable to attend. 



VI. Discussion on Status of the Faculty Mentoring program 
 
Franz led the discussion by stating tha


